Jan. 09 2002 09:50-0 2:3 1 9 . .

Mainline Paving Office 291) NW 24th terrace Ocinomille, Ft 32605 352 336-1161

Fax: 352-338-2913

1/28

E INC

Headquariers 3030 Dade Avenue Orlando, FL 32804 407-895-9333 Fox: 407-895-3733

January 9, 2002

Mr. Wayne Bowers City Manager City of Gainesville

Dear Mr. Bowers:

I would like to request permission to be on the agenda for the next City Commission meeting on January 28, 2002. I would be presenting an award on behalf of the American Concrete Institute (ACI) – Florida First Coast Chapter in Jacksonville, to Mr. Emory Swearingen, Public Works Manager for the City of Gainesville. The award is a recognition of Mr. Swearingen's effort on behalf of the City to build the first concrete road in Gainesville on S.W. 3rd Street.

You can contact use at the above Gainesville address. Thank you for the kind consideration.

Sincerely,

Jamshid Armaghani, Ph.D., P.E.

Director of Concrete Paving